
NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

Jefferson Metropolitan Housing Authority 

The Jefferson Metropolitan Housing Authority will conduct a public hearing to discuss the 
Annual 2025 CFP Plan on Tuesday July 15, 2025 at 3pm in the JFK community room. 

The plans and relevant information are available for public inspection at the Housing 
Authority's Administrative Office at 153 North 5th Avenue, Steubenville, Ohio, during normal 
business hours. Questions and comments about the plans should be directed to the Office 

of the Executive Director. Comments may be submitted in writing at any time prior to July 
15, 2025. 

 

 


